
BARBER· Kinzer PPS GAL RE0003059 

January 11 , 1989 

I aM writing to protest your product--the ReM1ngton 700 rifle! I find it to 
be a very hazardous design. I feel that you are endangering lives because of 
this gun. 

I had a bad experience with your rifle this past fall. It could have been 
even worse. With your gun, a person can not take a shell out of the chaMber 
when it is on safety. Because of that design, the safety was off, My rifle 
went off, and the shot caused daMage to the door of MY truck. What if MY 
hunting coMpanion had been up front in the truck at the time? 

Please respond to this letter of coMplaint as soon as possible. 

Sincerely, 

Richard Loehlein 
;t<.,.', ... .J. ~ 
2201 Irene St. 
Roseville, MN 55113 
<612) 489-0211 
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